

Pentecostal

Renewal

Charismatic

May 27, 2017

Dear Coalition of Spirit-filled Churches Military and Veterans Affairs Chaplains,

We trust that you are well and enjoying your ministries to our nation's finest.

An important part of a chaplain's professional life is continuing education as well as networking and fellowship with other chaplains. It provides for a healthy exchange of ideas and opportunities to develop professional relationships.

With this in mind, we are strongly encouraging you to consider attending the national Military Chaplains Association annual meeting:

MCA National Institute and Annual Meeting 2017

October 23 - 26, 2017 Newport News Marriott at City Cente Newport News, Virginia

The theme this year is Religion and Spirituality: The Impact on Chaplains

Nationally-recognized CEUs awarded for attendance

For more information, please visit https://www.mca-usa.org/national-meetings. Register N-O-W for your room, online at at https://tinyurl.com/y8ekkm83, or call 866-329-1758 and ask for "Military Chaplains."

I am planning to attend and the endorsing office is planning to bost a meal so that as a group we may enjoy some great networking and fellowship. More details are forthcoming.

This conference will meet our expectations for your continuing education as a professional chaplain. Any questions about this endorsing office's request may be addressed to the undersigned.

May you be blessed, enriched, and refreshed!

David B. Plummer Endorsing Executive

Post Office Box 6606 
Newport News, Virginia 23606

(877) CSC-CHAP 🔷 Fax: (425) 977-1360 🧇 Web: www.Spirit-filled.org 🧇 E-mail: Chaplaincy@Spirit-filled.org